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C A N C E L E D  

B O A R D  O F  A D J U S T M E N T  P U B L I C  H E A R I N G  

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the public hearing before the Board of Adjustment on 

Thursday, February 23, 2017 at 7:00 p.m., has been canceled. 

The public hearing was scheduled for the purposes of taking public testimony and 

reviewing an appeal of a utility bill at 5542 NW Jackson Loop. When the public hearing 

is re-scheduled, a new notice of public hearing with the date and time will be 

published and posted on the City’s website and at other public viewing locations 

throughout the City of Camas. 

 

Questions may be directed to Jan Coppola, Administrative Assistant, at (360) 817-1568, 

or by email sent to: communitydevelopment@cityofcamas.us; or by standard mail to: 

City of Camas City Clerk’s Office, 616 NE Fourth Avenue, Camas, WA 98607.  

 

All citizens are entitled to have equal access to the services, benefits and programs of 

the City of Camas. Please contact the City Clerk at (360) 817-1591 for special 

accommodations. The City will provide translators for non-English speaking persons who 

request assistance at least three working days prior to a public meeting.  
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